
 

 

 

 

 

Date:  3rd July 2024                     Circular No.: QCS/2024/099 

Subject: Introducing New Vocational course in the school curriculum 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings! 

As technology advances at an unprecedented pace, it is imperative to equip our students with the skills 

necessary to navigate the challenges and seize the opportunities of the future. Recognizing the growing 

demand for professional’s adept in technology and innovation, we are delighted to announce that the 

school has taken a new initiative through the integration of, Robotics, Coding, and Artificial Intelligence 

(AI) into our school's curriculum. 

The school has partnered with DROID Education, renowned pioneers in Robotics, Coding, and STEM 

education, to provide our students with unparalleled learning experiences in these critical fields. Starting 

this July, students from grades VI to VIII will have the opportunity to upskill themselves through these 

courses.  

Benefits for Students: 

 Up-Skilling: These courses will enhance students' technical skills, making them adept at handling 

future technological advancements. 

 Future-Ready: By gaining expertise in cutting-edge fields, students will be better prepared for 

new employment opportunities. 

 Holistic Development: These courses will foster analytical thinking, problem-solving, and 

innovation, contributing to the overall development of our students. 

Implementation: 

 Schedule: Classes will be integrated into the regular timetable, ensuring a balanced approach to 

both academic and vocational learning. 

 Resources: We will provide all necessary resources, including state-of-the-art equipment and 

access to industry-standard software. 

 Faculty: Our courses will be taught by experienced educators from DROID Education ensuring 

high-quality instruction. 



 

 

We believe that this initiative will significantly benefit our students, preparing them for the future and 

providing them with a competitive edge. We look forward to your support in this exciting endeavor. 

Regards 

Ms. Sandhya Kumaria 
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